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    12th September 2024 
 
  
 
Dear Resident/Business Owner, 

 

 Spring Fest Hornsby – Saturday 16th November 2024              

 

We wish to advise that Council’s newest and largest community event of 2024, Spring Fest Hornsby 
will be held on Saturday 16th November from 2:00pm to 9:00pm.  
 
This will take place on the Westside Precinct of Hornsby along a section of Peats Ferry Road, Dural 
Lane, William Street and Dural Street carparks. The goal of this event is to bring the local community 
together, encourage more activity and contribute to the vibrancy and character of the Westside 
Precinct. It is a family-friendly event. We will feature some of Sydney's best food vendors, pop up 
bars, a free entertainment program featuring roving street performers and 7 hours of live music, art 
and free activities for the whole family. 
 
In order for this event to occur, there will need to be road closures at the following locations: 

•  Peats Ferry Road between Station Street and Coronation Street from 10:00am through to 
midnight Saturday 16th November. 

•  The top entry to Dural Lane will be closed to traffic from 8:00am to Midnight Saturday 16th 
November. 

• The William/Dural Street carparks will not be available from 7:00pm Friday 15th November to 
Midnight Saturday 16th November. 

 
 A professional traffic management company will manage the diversion routes to alleviate any traffic 
congestion in the surrounding affected areas. Parking marshals will be stationed at various locations 
to make this process as efficient as possible for residents, businesses and attendees. 
 Local police and transport companies are being consulted in the planning process for this road 
closure.  
We do apologise for any temporary inconvenience that may occur. 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me on: 02 9847 6556 or 
jstratton@hornsby.nsw.gov.au   
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Jemima Stratton 
Events Coordinator 
 
 

 

  


